
Dearbourne Park Pollinator Habitat Project 

Update:

• First community planting occurred on September 9th

• 35 attendees, including members of BEAC and 

Councillor Toor

• 4,000 square feet with over 25 species planted 

• Bee City/Pollinator Partnership Grant awarded to the 

project this month 

What’s Next: 

• Spring 2024 Infill Planting

• Stewardship Events: Invasives species management 

and habitat mulching + seed collecting for group 

members

• Phase 2 Planting Fall 2024

Please contact karley.cianchino@brampton.ca to join the 

Dearbourne Park Pollinator Group. We share resources, 

tips and manage the Dearbourne Pollinator Habitat. 
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